
Hospitality Tax Grant Program

The purpose of the Hospitality Tax Grant Program is to improve the quality of life and draw
more visitors to York through advertisement, marketing, and promotion of events and other
tourism related development, attract tourism leading to dining at restaurants and and other
eating/drinking establishments in York and to support and highlight the City's historic and
cultural venues and recreational facilities.

The 2023-2024 Hospitality Tax Grant Program deadline has passed.  Look for information to be
released in late July/early August for the 2024-2025 Hospitality Tax Grant Program Application. 

 

Supporting Documents

Hospitality Tax Grant Program Application 389.7 KB

https://www.yorksc.gov/community-engagement/page/hospitality-tax-grant-program
https://www.yorksc.gov/media/2191

